
BOARD OF FIRE COMMISSIONERS DISTRICT NO. 2 

TOWNSHIP OF FREEHOLD, NEW JERSEY 

 
February 11, 2020 

 

Chairman David Goldstein called the regularly scheduled meeting of the Board of Fire 

Commissioners to order at 7:00 p.m.   The Sunshine law was read and the date and time of the 

meeting was posted.  

 

 Roll call was taken as follows: 

    Mr. Goldstein  Present 

    Mr. Polo  Present 

    Mr. Bailey  Present 

    Mr. Allen  Absent 

    Mr. Coburn  Present 

    Mr. Parker  Present 

 

Also in Attendance:  Assist Chief Holley 

    Captain Murray 

 

CORRESPONDENCE 
 
Nothing at this time. 
 

CHIEF’S REPORT 

  

Physicals were done, 2 members going to Access Health to complete, if not done by 3/1/20 then 

gear is pulled.  

 

Upcoming classes- CPR, Right to Know and Blood Borne Pathogens 

 

RADIO AND ALARM 

 

Per Captain Murray, County is ready to start trunking system, waiting on Fire Departments to 

purchase new radios. 

 

Captain Murray to get quotes for new radios.  

 

BUILDINGS 

 

Pond Rd. Phil from Design Plus to rip out ceiling to find the source of the leak.  

 

INSURANCE 



 

Mr. Goldstein handed out LOSAP reports to the members, two members were missing years, Mr. 

Goldstein to follow up.  

 

MAINTENANCE 

 

Nothing at this time.  

 

OLD BUSINESS 

 

Jeff Gaston sent amendment on the spec’s and will be sent out to the original companies for bid.  

 

Received a maintenance agreement for all firehouses from Pete Burrelli from NJ Door Works in 

the amount of $1,150.00.  Mr. Coburn made a motion 2nd by Mr. Polo.  Board Approved.  

 

Dutch Lane Firehouse needs repairs on the bay doors in the amount of $2,964.00 from NJ Door 

Works, Mr. Coburn made a motion to fix doors, 2nd by Mr. Bailey.  Board Approved.  

 

Mr. Allen will with Chief Beaton to review Firehouse SOG’s.  

 

Mr. Coburn received final estimate from Mark O Lite Signs- 

 

Daniels Way- $5,225.00 for new sign closer to the road and $2,545 for removal of old sign and 

replace single sided sign closer to the firehouse.  

 

Pond Road- $4,635.00 new triangular sign and $1,950 for letters on the building.  

 

NEW BUSINESS 

 

Nothing at this time.  

 

TREASURER 

 

Received refund check from Travelers W/C in the amount of $1,404.00 was deposited in the CD 

account on 2/12/20.  

 

There being no further business, the meeting was adjourned at 8:15 p.m. 

 

Respectfully submitted, 

 

 

Patrick Coburn, Secretary 

Board of Fire Commissioners District 2 


